LUDHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Parish Council members
Eleven parishioners put their names forward for election as Parish Councillors at the 7th May elections.  As there were fewer candidates than seats available, the election was uncontested, and the candidates who put themselves forward were duly elected. This means that no poll took place on 7th May for Ludham.  

At the Annual Meeting of the Parish Council, which took place on Wednesday 20th May, the following became Parish Councillors.  At that meeting, Mike Flett was elected as Chairman, and Carol Willoughby as Vice-Chairman
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	Name
	Address
	Telephone

	 
	 
	

	Mr Mike Flett
	Broadmead, Turf Fen lane
	678560

	Chairman
	NR29 5QA
	 

	 
	 
	 

	Mrs Carol Willoughby
	9, Laurels Crescent
	678672

	Vice Chairman
	NR29 5QR
	 

	 
	 
	 

	Mrs Sheila Farnsworth
	Rose Cottage, Yarmouth Road, NR29 5QF
	678582

	 
	
	 

	 
	 
	 

	Mr Adrian Lupson
	Holland Cottage, Horse Fen Road, Ludham, NR29 5QG
	678298

	 
	
	 

	 
	 
	 

	Mr Matt Monk
	Fritton Cottage, Fritton Lane, 
	0786014

	 
	NR29 5PT
	8262

	 
	 
	 

	Mr Tom Gabriel
	Manor Gates, Staithe Road, NR29 5AB
	 

	 
	 
	 

	Mr Jim Usher
	2, Stores Cottages, High Street
	678164

	 
	NR29 5QJ
	 

	 
	 
	 

	Mr Peter Wall
	Flycatcher, School Road
	678060

	 
	NR29 5PF
	 

	 
	 
	 

	Mr Richard Pinning
	Nestledown Cottage, 2 Johnson Street, NR29 5NY
	 

	 
	 
	 

	Mr Ben Tubby
	White House Farm, Clint Street, NR29 5PA
	 

	 
	 
	 

	Mr John Youngs
	Shangrila, Norwich Road
	678540

	 
	NR29 5PB
	 

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Parish Council meetings are usually held on the first Tuesday of each month at 7.30pm in the Church Room. The agenda is published on the noticeboards at Bakers Arms Green and Johnson Street before the meeting, and on the Parish Council website.  During the meeting, there is an opportunity for the public to comment on planning applications or any other items they wish to bring to the notice of the Council. Meetings are open to the public and press, and you are most welcome to attend.  Please see the Parish Council website for agendas, minutes and other information: ludhampc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk
The next meeting of the Parish Council will take place on Tuesday July 7th in the Church Rooms.
Clerk: Jo Beardshaw, ludhamparishclerk@hotmail.co.uk.  01692 670787

